
CHROMEBOOK DISTRIBUTION 
Chromebook distribution will take place on Tuesday, 
March 31st, from 9:00 AM-2:00 PM for Northgate 
students. Transportation will not be provided. Only one (1) 
Chromebook will be distributed per household. 
Parent/Guardian will have to sign a form and it will be 
entered into Infinite Campus that they have taken a 
Chromebook to use at home. If an older sibling or student 
in the household has already received a Chromebook 
from their school, you WILL NOT be able to get another 
one. Your student does not need to be present. The 
Chromebook will need to be returned at the end of the 
school year or when we return to school for the remainder 
of this school year. 
 
You will need to bring your ID. 
Please observe all recommendations for social distancing. 
Please be patient and listen to all directions given to you 
by the volunteers. 
 
Below is a video to give you an idea of how it may look on 
Tuesday: https://youtu.be/p5AB5ze86kc 
 


